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Singing through the Ages:  

RCC Choir Performs Musical Journey that Spans Millennia  
 

MEDFORD, Ore.--The Rogue Community College (RCC) Riverside Campus Choir is planning a 
free concert for the general public on Tuesday, September 1.  
 
The Choir will be performing from 7 to  8 p.m. in the Performance Hall, 130 E 8th Street, Building 
C, in Medford.  They will be singing pieces that explore nature in poetry set to song, including an 
ancient chant, slave hymn, Mendelssohn, Mozart and more.  

Performance will last about one hour and there will be refreshments afterward. 

The concert is open to the general public to enjoy music that spans a millennium being performed 
by Medford’s only collegiate choir and directed by RCC instructor Chris Bingham.  
 
For more information, contact Chris Bingham, 541-245-7624 or cbingham@roguecc.edu.  
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